HFC Committee

From: Brian Marshall <finsail@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 1:48 PM
To: HFC Committee

Subject: Kanaha beach park future

Hello my name is Brian Marshall. I'm an airline pilot for United Airlines, it was my career goal to fly to Maui in order to
be able to go windsurfing at Kanaha Beach Park. | have achieved that goal and windsurf there at least one day a week!
| greatly appreciate the facilities that are available as it is truly one was the best windsurfing beaches with the best
conditions in the world.

Whatever your future plans are for that special place please make sure to accommodate all of the water women and
men who enjoy the beautiful North Shore of maui.

Mabhalo,

Aloha

Brian Marshall

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




